[bookmark: _GoBack]ET PTSA Meeting - Monday, January 17, 20183
Attendance: 
President: Lisa Broznowicz  	Vice President: (Absent)
Treasurer: Dora Russell  	Corresponding Secretary: Jenn Waskiewicz 
Recording Secretary: Heather Allred  	Principal: Michelle Anderson
General Membership: Robyn Morris
Minutes: Approved October minutes
Treasurer’s Report: See Attached 
Principal’s Report: Flood downstairs. Soccer banquet 1-24-18; won State Championship. Registration is happening for classes next year, should wrap up in a week. The end of the quarter is the end of the week. Report cards given on 2-1-18. We are piloting our text message option for school updates. Winter testing is happening now and all week. This is Us week (diversity week) 23rd & 24th. March 7th is Parent Meeting. March 12th is SIT Meeting. March 19-23 is One Love Week after Yardly Love; relationship violence focus during MAV Time. Skills USA over 120 students wanting to compete. Still looking for chorus teacher. New updated logo only for ET rolling out soon. 

Vice President’s Report: Absent

Corresponding Secretary’s Report: N/A

President’s Report: Low turnout for tonight’s meeting. Basket Bingo is March 23rd. Considering Escape Room fund raiser or ice skating on the avenue. 

Committee Reports:  
After Prom: Absent.
Banners: Absent.
Basket Bingo: Absent.
Bulletin Board: Absent.
Clothing Drive: Absent.
Hospitality: Absent.
Membership/Stampede: Nominating: See attached.  
Newsletter:  Absent.
PTA Council: Absent.
Reflections: Absent.
SCRIPS: Absent.
16th Birthday: Absent.
Website: N/A
Teacher Appreciation: Absent.

Liason Reports:
Parent Class Rep: 
Class of ’17: N/A
	Class of ’18: N/A
	Class of ’19: N/A 
	Class of ’20: N/A

Next Meeting:  February 12, 2018








































PTSA Membership Committee Report

Date: January 8, 2018
Committee:  PTSA Membership
At our last PTSA meeting membership had a total of 448 PTSA members.  The membership break down was 57 faculty members, 171 students and 220 additional members.  We had raised $2,520 in stampede donations.  Currently we have 581 total PTSA members.  62 faculty members, 226 students and 293 additional members.  We have increased our membership by 133 members since our last meeting, and raised a total of $3,190.00 in stampede donations.
The membership committee was offering a donut breakfast for the first home room to reach 80% member, and first homeroom to reach $300 in stampede donations by the end of October.  No homeroom reached that goal, however, the faculty did exceed the $300 stampede donation goal at the end of October, raising $341.00.  
Just for the record, currently Eagan’s class has 45% membership and Wilkerson’s class $300 in stampede donations (after the October deadline).  The faculty has 68% membership and raised $351 in stampede donations.
I have been stopping by the Greg’s Driving class and thanking the students who were taking the class.  Again, I let them know that Greg’s is one of our PTSA’s biggest supporters, and because of their generosity, I would be able to raffle off a $50 Visa card to any student in the driving class that was a PTSA member.  In the month of September, Angelina Rutter won the $50 Visa card, in October Justin McVey won the $50 Visa card, in November Jocelynn Vanschoorisse won the $50 Visa card, and in December Alyssa Jackson won the $50 Visa card.
The winners of our monthly membership drawing for PTSA faculty members were Jenny Pagliarini in October which was a $25 Green Turtle gift card, Margaret Swiger (personal assistant) in November, which was $20 Mo’s Seafood Restaurant gift certificate, and Larry Hall in December which was Texas Roadhouse bucket with dinner for 2 coupon, free appetizer, 2 token kids meals, steak sauce, steak seasoning and a bag of peanuts.
In October, a goodie bag was delivered to all of Eastern Tech faculty members for Halloween. A huge thank you to Candice Holt for helping assemble the bags!
Our monthly Ice Cream Social’s are running smoothly.  Some of the students are asking how to receive an ice cream.  We had 3 people join during our November Ice Cream Social. Thanks again to Candice for assisting in serving ice cream to our PTSA members.
I’ll continue my efforts in trying to increase our membership and hope for a successful year ahead!
 				Submitted By:   Robyn Morris
